Kim and Simon Barker
108 Keeler Avenue
Norwalk, CT 06851

To State ECS Task Force:

| am writing to let you know that we think the current state ECS funding formula is completely
discriminatory. lt's unfair against Norwalk because our city lines are placed within Fairfield
County. Norwalk is not similar to our neighbors Darien, New Canaan and Westport in many
ways.

Every town in Connecticut should be treated equally. Every child should be given the same
support. it's simply not fair to give less to child who lives near wealthy neighbors.

i look forward to seeing a fair review.
Sincerely,
Kimberly Barker

Mom with children at Fox Run Elementary School
and Ponus Ridge Middle School



